
December 21, 1966 

Mr. Pinchas Pelli 
P. oO. B. 900 

Jerusalem, Israel 

Dear Pinchas: 

Please excuse the English, but I am in a rush to get 
out of my office. 

1. It was a pleasure seeing Avidor here. 
2. Dr. Belkin is on vacation till the middle of 

January. I will bring the matter of your 
affilliation with the Yeshiva to him at 
the earliest possible moment after his 
return. 

All my best, 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

RNL/ fz


